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Hello,

| just wanted to respond that my work as a career counselor in a college setting frequently utilizes
the information on O*NET. | assign students to use it and reference it in talks. Thank you for
continuing this resource.

Alan Jones, Director

Career Center

Theresa Hall, Suite 120

Notre Dame of Maryland University

E: ajones17@ndm.edu

L: www.Linkedln.com/in/alankjones1
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